
EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY

ROC HESTER, N Y.

ADDRESS

MEDICAL DEPARTMENT 

343 STATE STREET
December 2 1922.

Dr. A. W. Currie,
McGill University, 
Montreal, Quebec. Canada.

Dear Dr. Currie:

Yoür letter of the 18th has been received and duly

I do not feel that I have been sufficiently active in surgeryconsidered.

proper to undertake the subject of industrial surgery.

I feel that there are so many men in this Country doing 

actual surgery in industry, who are better fitted to ciscuss this subject, 

that I would not be warranted in accepting your invitation.

I should be very glad, of course, to discuss any other phase

of industrial medical work.

If I have not interpreted your letter correctly, do not

It is possible that you had in mind 

industrial first aid, or .industrial medical work in general.

hesitate to communicate with me.

Yours very truly,

V
YfAS/UVA Medical Director.
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